
 

COVID-19 Screening Guidelines SAMPLE 

Script to all patients and guests:  

To reduce the spread of the coronavirus and protect our patients and staff, we are screening everyone who enters the 

building. We would like to ask you a few questions and take your temperature. 

Ask the following questions: 

o Have you had a fever or temperature greater than 100.4 within the past 2 days? 

o Do you have a cough, sneezing, sore throat, headache, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing? 

o Have you traveled to INSERT CDC AREAS OF CONCERN HERE 

o Have you been in close contact with anyone who has traveled to areas in the past 14 days? 

o Have you been in close contact with anyone who has or is suspected of having the coronavirus? (close contact is 
defined as less than 6 feet away for 15 minutes or more) 

If the patient or anyone with the patient answers “Yes” to any of the above:  

Based on CDC guidelines we are concerned that you might spread the flu or coronavirus. We would like you to return home 

and remain home.  You should contact your family physician for further advice.  Please contact us and reschedule your 

appointment after the 14-day window. 

If the patient or anyone with the patient answers “No” to any of the above:  

Take everyone’s temperature. If anyone’s temperature is over 100.4 F, all are asked to leave and reschedule.  

Based on CDC guidelines we are concerned that you might spread the flu or coronavirus. We would like you to return home 

and remain home.  You should contact your family physician for further advice.  Please contact us and reschedule your 

appointment after the 14-day window. 

If the patient or anyone with the patient refuse to leave: 

Ask the patient to wait in their car and inform them that someone will be out to see them shortly. Then notify the office 

manager.  Please get the make, model and / or licenses plate of the patient’s vehicle. 

If the patient is accompanied by more than one person: 

To protect patients, providers and staff from the spread of COVID-19, we recommend minimizing the number of people 

coming into our offices and/or operatories. We ask that patients only bring one additional individual with them to their 

appointments and/or surgical visits, if possible.   

Please note that this is currently a recommendation, not a mandate; please work with the patient if this is not feasible. 


